
 

 

 

 

PAULINE HANSON VISITS THE BURDEKIN REGION  

Pauline Hanson took time out to meet with KCGO board and requested a farm visit in Ayr on Friday, 

28th July 2023, where she talked to Mr Bruno Sartori, KCGO’s alternate director & son Michael 

regarding the latest updates on numerous sugar industry issues. 

 

 

 


